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Marlena Montague

To: facultyemail
Subject: FW: GCC Faculty Online Teaching Readiness Survey

From: Office of Assessment, Institutional Effectiveness & Research (AIER) [mailto:noreply@qemailserver.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 8:21 AM 
To: faculty 

Subject: GCC Faculty Online Teaching Readiness Survey 

 

Dear FACULTY, 

 

You are invited to participate in the new Guam Community College Faculty Online Teaching Survey. We know you are busy beginning the new 

semester, and hope you will take the five (5) minutes needed to respond to this survey. We will really appreciate your responses that help 

build develop effective and quality training and teaching processes. 

 

Please follow the link below to complete the self-assessment, and you will be provided with an assessment of readiness for online 
teaching. 

Follow this link to the Survey: 

Take the Survey 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email Marlena Montague (marlena.montague@guamcc.edu) 
 
Best regards, 

 

The Online Readiness Team  
  


